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June 23, 1979

Mr. Eliot Porter
Sunset, ME 0U683

Dear Eliot:

Here are two copies of the June issue of THE LIVING WILDERNESS 
featuring your Antarctica images.

We came as close as we could to your preferences on the color.
I hope the results will seem generally satisfactory.

We shall hold the transparencies here until you return to Santa Fe 
unless you instruct us to do otherwise. A check will he sent to you soon.

The magazine is being put into the hands of key people involved 
in decisions on antarctic policy, and I am hopeful that the photos and 
Jim Barnes’ article will have an influence in the right direction.

All good wishes

Ycftirs sincerely

.James G. Deane
Editor, THE LIVING WILDERNESS

Enclosures

'IN WILDNESS IS THE PRESERVATION OF THE WORLD.” — Thoreau


